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Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage
c/o Diarmuid Buttimer
Development Applications Unit
Government Offices
Newtown Road
County Wexford
Y35 AP90

Date: 28 August 2025

Re: Proposed development at Garrykennedy Inner Harbour
Garrykennedy Inner Harbour, Garrykennedy, Co. Tipperary

Dear Sir / Madam,

I have been asked by An CoimisiOn Pleanala to refer to your email dated 28th August, 2025.

Please be advised that the Commission has granted your request for an extension of time

Your response should be received by 5:3C)pm on 12th September, 2025.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Commission
at laps@pleanala.ie

Please quote the above mentioned An CoimisiOn Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Commission

Yours faithfully,
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Dear Mr Buttimer,

The Inspector has granted your request for extension of time.

Your response should be received by 5:30pm on 12tF' September, 2025.

Kind regards,

Kevin

From: Housing Manager DAU <Manager.DAU@npws.gov.ie>
Sent: Thursday 28 August 2025 11:55
To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>
Cc: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>
Subject: ACP-323094-25

ICaution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take
care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT
Helpdesk.

Subject Request for Extension on Submission - 177AE Garrykennedy - ACP-323094-25

Good Morning,

I am writing to formally request an extension for submitting observations for 177AE application
mentioned above, due tomorrow 28th of August. Due to annual leave , Divisional Ecologist requests
an extension be granted to allow the application to be reviewed in full.

I appreciate your understanding and consideration of my request.

Thank you for your attention to this matter

Regards
Diarmuid

Diarmuid Buttimer
Executive Officer

An Roinn Tithiochta, Rialtais Aitiail agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage
Aonad na nlarrata s ar Fhorbairt

Development Applications Unit
Oifigi an Rialtais
Government Offices
B6thar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Contae Loch Garman, Y35 AP90
Newtown Road, Wexford, County Wexford, Y35 AP90
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